
November 2022

Greetings!

Happy November! As we prepare for winter weather, we encourage all customers to sign up
for our text alerts. This is the best way to receive information should there be any changes in
regular service. We'll be running regular service to all islands on Veterans Day. Please be
sure to review the alternative car ferry schedule and holiday schedule below for important
November service updates.

Alternate Car Ferry Schedule November 14 -18

To safely execute necessary pile driving work at Gate 5, the
gate will not be useable between Nov. 14 – 18. During this time,
LPA will provide car ferry service between Portland’s East End
boat launch (not accessible during low tide) and the Casco Bay
Lines berth on Peaks Island on an alternate vehicle service
schedule which can be viewed here on our website. The
schedule has also been posted on the vessels, and is available
in the terminal. Additional work may be required later in the
month and updates will be sent in advance.

Passenger service will run on our regular schedule.

Holiday Schedule Reminder

As a reminder, the 2022 Holiday Schedule includes schedule
modifications for Thanksgiving and Christmas. The schedules
can be found here on our website.

Birthdays

Nathan Mills
November 8

Lex Pelletier  
November 9

Gretchen Frank
November 14

Caitlin Gildart
November 18

Nick Ferrara
November 20
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